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DRAFT DECISIONS OF THE CONFERENCE OF THE PARTIES 

This document has been prepared by the Secretariat, on the basis of paragraph C under “Comments from the 
Secretariat” in document CoP16 Doc. 41 (Rev. 1), after discussion in the eighth session of Committee II, with 
an amendment recorded in summary record CoP16 Com. II Rec. 8. 

 Directed to Parties 

 16.xx Parties, particularly those engaged in the development of Single Window environments, are 
encouraged to consider the usefulness of incorporating taxonomic serial numbers in their 
domestic systems for management of data on authorization of trade under CITES, and 
alternatives to such numbers that they might use or be using, and to provide comments to the 
Secretariat. 

 Directed to the Secretariat 

 16.xx The Secretariat shall, subject to the availability of external funding, compile information voluntarily 
provided by the Parties in accordance with Decision 16.xx (above) and make recommendations, 
as appropriate, for consideration by the Standing Committee at its 66th meeting and make this 
information available to Parties at the 17th meeting of the Conference of the Parties. 
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